
WBBA Booster Meeting Minutes 

August 4, 2022 

 

Call to open- Motion by Heather Perkins and seconded by Micki Carlson. 

Treasurer’s Report- $197,000 after $26,450 for London Trip. Motion as read by 

Michael Fleetwood and seconded by Michele Gilbert. 

Previous minutes- Posted online. Motion Michael Fleetwood and seconded by 

Heather Perkins.  

New Business-  

- London (payments)- 84 students, 21 fans, 4 self-paid chaperones, and 3 

chaperones paid for by band to ensure correct numbers. (117 total)  

- 5K- Has been moved to Spring semester. Moving the venue from The Rock 

due to runners not liking the course. Possibly the reason for low sign ups. 

$110 for company to mark new track, possibly use Sam Smith if it’s available. 

Ask Jarrod to reach out to the city coordinator. 

- Chaperones- More help needed for practices and games outside of the core 

group that has been volunteering. Possibly offer incentives of some type? Will 

push for more help in emails. 

- Fundraisers- Discount card sales starting 8/30. Possible incentives for most 

sold? 

o Rockathon- Deadline for sponsors is September 30. Incentives for 

most sold/every $100 gets one throw at dunk tank during lock in. 

Other possibilities are Kobe with Kobito for top seller and popsicles 

and Gatorade for top section. Lock in date is November 11.  

o Boston Butts- September  

o Candles- October 17-28  

o Silent Auction- During Winter concert.  

o Snap Raise- Possibly in Spring. 80% goes to band.  

- Needs coming up- Water, sodas, Little Debbies for Rockathon and after 

competitions. Kroger is donating water to the band.  

- Lettering- Student needs to participate in 2 major fundraisers in order to 

letter. i.e., Rockathon, Discount Cards and Boston Butt.  

- Show Shirts- mock ups should be ready within a few days and then will be 

ordered.  

Motion to accept New Business by Heather Perkins and seconded by Micki Carlson.  

Old Business- 

 Band Camp- Was a success! Mr. Kobito expressed his gratitude for how 

smoothly everything ran when he couldn’t be there.  



Mr Kobito- 

Expressed his thanks again for everyone’s help and hard work during band camp and 

practice so far this year while he’s had to be away with his TOTY duties. He also 

informed everyone that there is a button on the band website for the traveler’s 

documents needed for the London trip under “London 2023” and will also be brought 

up in the parent meeting in September for the trip. He talked about how he will be 

missing on some school days, but Mr. Willoughby and Ms. Maldonado are doing a 

wonderful job filling in for him. He’s been putting in a lot of work writing speeches and 

doing functions for TOTY. He misses being at the school every day but is very grateful 

for the extra help.  

Closing- Motion by Michael Fleetwood and seconded by Michele Gilbert.  


